
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRADING ONE BADGE FOR ANOTHER 

After 32 years and six months of service to the State of Arkansas, 59 year old Gregg L. 

Alexander will leave the Arkansas State Police on June 30, 2022.  As many of you remember, 

Trooper Gregg Alexander moved to Marion County in October, 1990 and soon earned the nick 

name “Troop.”  Now, after serving the citizens of the State of Arkansas, Troop isn’t ready to be 

placed on a shelf or be made in to anyone’s mascot.  Troop is throwing his hat in the ring and is 

eager to concentrate his services to Marion County Voters as their Newly Elected sheriff. 

Bachelor of Science Degree Arkansas State University Jonesboro 

Law Enforcement Senior Certificate 

Law Enforcement Instructor Certificate 

Twelve years as Marion county Justice of the Peace District #3 

 

GREGG L. ALEXANDER 

CANDIDATE FOR COUNTY SHERIFF 


